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06/07/2024

MRS Julie Anne Williams
17 Kuttabul Place / ST
NSW 2101

RE: DA2024/0675 - 80 - 82 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE NSW 2103

I support this application because the provision of pickleball courts is vital to ensure everyone
has an opportunity to participate in sport in their local area.
Governments cannot be expected to provide enough playing space for all sports. Pickleball is
a space efficient sport, it is quiet and suitable for all ages. The provision of courts by Pittwater
RSL is a positive contribution to our community.




